
LEGAL NOTICE 
FY2022.2023 CDBG Program Updates 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Town of Wendell 

 
The Town of Wendell will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, June 18, 2025, at 7:00 
p.m. in the Wendell Town Hall, 9 Morse Village Road, Wendell, MA or via 
videoconference (please visit the Selectboard Website for access instruction 
https://www.wendellmass.us/departments/selectboard/ ).  The purpose of this meeting is 
to update the public on the status of the Town’s FY 2022.2023 Massachusetts 
Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) Housing Rehabilitation program, on 
behalf of the towns of Wendell (Lead) and Charlemont. Grant activities are being 
administered by the Franklin County Regional Housing and Redevelopment Authority 
(HRA). 
 
The towns of Wendell and Charlemont encourage residents to attend the meeting 

where any person or organization wishing to be heard will be afforded the opportunity.  

A representative from the HRA will be on hand to discuss program activity. 

 

The Towns will make reasonable accessibility accommodation for any member of the 

community with mobility or language needs with seven days prior written notice to the 

Selectboard’s office. Accommodations will be made for handicapped and non-English 

speaking clients. All group/client meetings will be held in fully handicapped accessible 

buildings.  Additionally, interpreters will be available as necessary to accommodate 

hearing impaired and non-English speaking clients. 

 

If residents are unable to be present at the Public Hearing written comments can be 
made to the Kelly Tyler, Town Coordinator, Wendell Town Hall, Wendell, MA 
 
The Town of Wendell is an equal opportunity provider. 
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